
 

Monday 6th November 2023  

 
 

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,  

We are delighted to let you know that our Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 pupils are off to the wonderful Hackney 
Empire Theatre to see a magical matinee performance of the fabulous panto ‘Aladdin’ on Tuesday 5th 
December 2023. 

Usual lunch arrangements apply, albeit a little earlier, to enable a prompt departure from school.  The 
matinee begins at 1.30pm and comes to a close at 4.15pm.  We will arrive back at school at the later 
time of 5.00pm.  Please note that no child will be able to walk home unaccompanied on the evening of 
the show and no children will be able to be collected from the Hackney Empire. 
 
As we will be travelling by public transport, do ensure your child is dressed for the weather (warm layers 
and a waterproof jacket are best).   

We are asking for a contribution of £5.00 per child – the usual ticket price is £11.00.   
  
Please complete, sign and return your permission slips to our school office team by Thursday 30th 
November 2023.  Payment can be made online via My Child at School or by card at the school office. 

Warm wishes, 
 
 
 
Matt Trahair 
Headteacher  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -- 
 

I agree/ do not agree (please delete as appropriate) for my child to attend the Aladdin pantomime at the 
Hackney Empire on Tuesday 5th December 2023. 
 
I have made a payment online via My child at School 
 
I have made a payment via the school office  
 
My child will need to take the following medication___________________________________________ 
 
Signed _______________________________Parent/Carer 

Pupil Name_____________________________________ Class _______ 

 

 


